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20/09/2021 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
FOOTBALL – R.P.L 
 
Our after school football club will be starting on Monday 27th September – 3:15pm to 4:30pm. For the first 
few weeks it will be on the school grounds, but then hopefully we will be able to use the 3G pitches at Guinea 
Gap Sports Centre. 
 
The children must wear sports kit and because we have limited numbers we will expect them to attend 
regularly as there will be a waiting list. 
 
If you would like your child to have a place in the club, could you please complete the reply slip and return it 
as soon as possible to their class teacher.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr. Walsh 
(PE Leader) 
 
 
I would like   _____________________   to have a place in the Football Club starting on  Monday 27th 
September. 
 
 
They will be picked up from school    
 
They will go home by themselves 
 
They are to be returned to After-School Club 
 
 
 
Signed______________________ Parent / Carer 
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